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Dear Sir
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Our Ref:
Our Ref:154.05:KC:KF

Contact:
K Callaghan

Department of Planning
RECEIVED

3 0 JUN 2011
Southem Region

RE: Planning Proposal No 5 Sundry Amendments following Council Meeting
resolution to initiate the planning proposal.

Council at the Ordinary Meeting on 15 June 2010 considered a report regarding the
above planning proposal. Council resolved as follows:

• That Planning Proposal No 5 Sundry Amendments (including the
Supplementary amendments to the LEP Heritage Schedule & Mapping for
items 116, 148 and I 60) be forwarded to the Department of Planning and
Infrastructure LEP Review Panel for Gateway Determination in accordance
with relevant provisions of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act;

• Supplementary Amendments to the LEP Heritage Schedule 5 Part 1
mentioned above are:

o Item 116 Quamby (Burrangong Station) Cemetery − delete Lot 1 DP
1102865 and insert Lot 2 DP 1089810;

o Item 148 Hancock's Store Murringo −firstly, delete 16 Murringo Gap
Road and insert 26 Murringo Gap Road and secondly, delete lot 8 Sec
28 DP 758734 and insert Lot 82 DP 1115993;

o Item 160 Old Plough Inn Murringo − delete Lot 82 DP 1115993 and
insert Lot 9 Sec 2/8 DP 758734;

• Supplementary Amendments to the LEP Heritage Mapping mentioned above
are:

o Map HER_010 relating to Quamby amendment above;
o Map HER_ 026 relating to Murringo amendment above.

Attached is a copy of the report to Council and all attachments that were considered
at the Council Meeting.
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Council considers the attached planning proposal has been completed in accordance
with Department of Planning document "A guide to preparing planning proposals.

It is requested that they be examined and forwarded to the LEP Review Panel for
Gateway Determination. Council trusts that the content of the documents is self−
explanatory.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Council's Strategic Planner or the undersigned by phoning (02) 6380−1200.
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faithfully

K C FILMER

DIRECTOR −

PLANNING ENVIRONMENT & STRATEGIC SERVICES


